Trading to Continue After the State of Emergency Declaration

The government of Japan has today announced its plan to make a state of emergency
declaration effective from April 8 over the Covid-19 outbreak. Despite this,
trading on market of the Fukuoka Stock Exchange (FSE) is scheduled to continue

as normal on April 8 and beyond.

FSE remains committed to ensuring stable market operations and the reliability
of the market by implementing thorough surveillance and carefully monitoring the
movements of market. We deeply appreciate your continued understanding and

support.



